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Y7 Catch Up 
Dear parents and carers, 

 

It is now many weeks since school closed and we are very aware of the negative impact on 

some children of not being in school for such a long time. 

 

Our school has now been open for Y6 children and the children of key workers and other 

groups in recent weeks and everything has run safely and smoothly; it has been a positive 

experience for pupils and staff alike. 

 

As it seems it will be September before there will be a return to anything like normal school, I 

would like to give Year 7 children an opportunity to come into school for a morning or an 

afternoon on Friday July 10th for a ‘catch-up’ session. During this time they will be with their 

form teacher and a small socially distant group of children from their form class.  

 

If this is something you think your child will benefit from, please complete the form provided 

and we will send further details of how this will be organised in the near future.  

 

It would be lovely to see our Y7 pupils back, even just for a very short time.  

 

Regards, 

 

Karen McSparron 

 

Head of School 

Seaton Sluice Middle School 
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